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COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES 
 

Wednesday, August 19, 2015 

 

1. Future educational events; 

Meeting Note: Icon Management will reach out to the County 

Commissioner as well as other Co-Chairs to have a meet and greet to discuss 

items going on within the community. 

 

2. Striping on Grand Estuary Trail; 

Meeting Note:  This project will be completed prior to season. It was 

requested to strip all of Grand Estuary Trail to prevent people from speeding 

in the Community. It was also mentioned to install LED speed limit 

enforcement signs. This will be forwarded to the Board of Directors. 

3. Resident Only Website; 

Meeting Note:  There is a website, www.nextdoorneighbor.com, that allows 

residents to discuss topics with each other. Since the last meeting several 



new members have joined this website. This website is not endorsed by the 

Riverstrand Golf and Country Club's Board of Directors. 

4. New Items; 

 Access control was discussed regarding gate transponders. Icon 

Management will be moving forward with checking gate transponders 

during the upcoming season. All transponders will be required to be fastened 

to a vehicle. The need for golf cart stop signs were discussed for the golf 

course. Dan will get with Jamie, Golf Course Superintendant, and discuss 

these items needing to be installed. There was additional discussion 

regarding hurricane shutters. Per documents, shutters may only be put up 

when a hurricane watch is in effect and must be removed within 72 hours of 

such watch being lifted. 

10. Set Next meeting; Wed September 30, 2015 at 3:00 PM 


